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Office of International Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ///d Ob
4340 East West Highway
Room 416
Bethesda, Maryland

Attention: Raymond N. Moore

Dear Mr. Moore:

Please consider this letter as application to import
UF6 and UF308. This material would be imported from
Australia, South Africa or other large scale producers
of this material. It would be consigned to domestic
utilities or to firms which process this material into
nuclear fuel such as Westinghouse or General Electric.
We are thinking in terms of multiple shipments of hundreds
of tons'over the next five years.

I am enclosing a copy of our most recent annual report
which details our large scale dealings in other fuels,
including oil and coal.

If we can provide any other information, please call on me.
Sincerely,
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Director Public Affairs
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